
PUBLIC SCOPING NOTICE 

FOR 

THE CONSTUCTION OF AN AQUATIC PARK  

AT 

F. E. WARREN AIR FORCE BASE, CHEYENNE WYOMING 

 
F.E. Warren Air Force Base (FEW) is soliciting public input as part of the public scoping 
process for the Environmental Impact Analysis Process (EIAP) to satisfy the U.S. Air 
Force’s legal obligation under the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).  Public 
input will determine the scope of issues to be addressed and to help identify significant 
environmental issues to be analyzed in depth for the proposed construction of an aquatic 
splash park on the main cantonment area of the installation. 
 
Under the Proposed Action, FEW will construct an aquatic park at the former site of the 
FEW Golf Course.  The proposed aquatic park will feature a number of aquatic features, 
seating area, picnic shelters and other landscaping.  Additional infrastructure will also be 
constructed including the addition of sanitary sewer lines, water lines, electrical lines and a 
recirculation tank.  The proposed location is adjacent to the former FEW Golf Course Club 
House.   
 
FEW determined that the proposed action requires the completion of an Environmental 
Assessment (EA).  The EA will analyze all significant environmental actions to determine 
if the proposed action constitutes a major federal action significantly affecting the quality 
of the human environment and supports a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI). The 
proposed action is subject to the Clean Water Act Sections 401, 404 and 404(b)(1) 
guidelines, and the requirements and objectives of EO 11990, Protection of Wetlands.  The 
proposed action is subject to review by or under the jurisdiction of the Wyoming State 
Historic Preservation Office, the U.S. Department of Fish and Wildlife and the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers Wyoming Regulatory Office.  FEW will solicit comments from each of 
these agencies and other interested parties as appropriate. 
 
Documents related to the proposed action are available at https://www.warren.af.mil/ or 
you may request copies directly from Mr. Travis Beckwith, NEPA Program Manager at the 
address below. Please direct all comments and/or questions to:  
 
Mr. Travis Beckwith 
NEPA Program Manager 
90CES/CEIEC 
300 Vesle Drive 
F. E. Warren AFB, WY 82005-2793 
DSN: 481-6607 
COMM: (307)773-6607 
MOBILE: (307)275-0835 
e-mail: travis.beckwith@us.af.mil 
 
 
Please provide all comments by 20 December 2020. 

https://www.warren.af.mil/

